TO THE PLANING COMMISSION: NO LNGH!

| strongly oppose the Jordan Cove Liquefied Natural Gas )LNG) and Pacific Connector Pipeline project!
Specifically, | am concerned about the following impacts:

e Recently there have been several earthquakes in CA, WA and recently off our

"~ coast. We are also in Tsunami zone! It's not “IF” the Big On will happen, it’s
“WHEN" 1!

o 1live in the Mobile Home Park on the Bay, directly east of the proposed
building site, the McCullough Bridge & the airport.

e The proposed site is directly across from the Southwest Oregon Airport,
which would be seriously impacted if there was an explosion.

e There are many schools and peopie within the mmediate area too.

¢ The McCullough Bridge, is the only north/south route on Hwy 101 and it
could be wiped out too.

¢ it will harm all our wildlife, fishing, and crabbing in and around our Beautiful
Bay! ‘

e They promise all these high paying jobs, but we know it will take specialized
workers, which we do not have in this area, and the few that might be
employed will not be needed when the project is completed.

e There's no housing available for all the temporary workers.

e The noise factor will be unbearable during the several years of construction
and also will impact our traffic flow.

e There’s’ no need to run 229 more miles of pipeline throughout OR!

e This would be the state’s biggest contributor of pollution to our air, rivers,
streams and estuaries!!!

"« Do Not allow Pembina to use the Kentuck Slough as a mitigation sité, with
the pipeline going through that area and then under our Beautiful Bay!
¢ Please deny any further approvais of this dangerous projecti!

Sincerely,

A Marie Rupert-McKeeman

66642 East Bay Rd., Sp. #18

North Bend, OR 97459
541-751-0046 & 541-404-5602 Cell
mimigeoZ2 @frontier.com




